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Weekly news:  
28.7.21 School closes for the Summer break          8.9.21 School opens for the Autumn Term 

Water Safety 
As the temperature soars, many will be tempted to cool off in open water. However, it is important to be 
aware of the dangers. Tragically we have had young people die by drowning in open water our area. So it is 
important that all children are reminded of the dangers. Please see resources below, that you may also want to 
have a look at; 
 Water safety: How to stay safe in and around water - CBBC Newsround 
 Water Safety Code - RoSPA 
 Water Safety - West Yorkshire Fire & Rescue Service (westyorksfire.gov.uk)  
Class organisation in September 2021 
Nursery: Mrs Webber       Reception: Mr Pearson           Year 1: Miss Mountain             Year 2: Mrs Reed/Mrs Cassell 
Year 3: Miss Shaw              Year 4: Miss Sagar                    Year 5: Miss Frith                      Year 6: Mrs Edwards  
     Before the end of term, look out for teachers’ videos on Class Dojo introducing themselves to their new classes. 

 
Goodbye and Good luck   

As this is our final newsletter of the term we had to find 
room to say a special message to our Year 6 class: the 
2021 leavers. We would like to thank: 
1. All the staff who have guided them over their time at 
South Hiendley, in particular Miss Sagar and Miss Frith 
who have taught them over these last two difficult 
pandemic years.   
2.Their parents who have supported the school and 
watched their children grow into fine young people.  
3. The children themselves who always manage to 
make us smile and make us realise that we need to 
value each day, as time passes so quickly. Their leaving 
celebration assembly will be put on Class Dojo by the 
end of term. We are very proud of them all and wish 
them lots of luck as they move into KS3.  
 

    Summer Reading Challenge: Wild World Heroes  
The Summer Reading Challenge will again be running 
over the summer holidays. Children must sign up at 
their local library and here they will receive a Wild 
World Heroes collector folder. Children have the 
challenge of reading at least 6 library books of their own 
choice. They will collect stickers and then if they 
complete the challenge they will receive a certificate 
and medal.    

    

 
We have recently signed up to the Wakefield Explorers 
(Love Exploring) school competition which encourages 
parents and carers to download an app to use over the 
summer and get out and about to explore what the 
Wakefield District has to offer. Details on how to 
download the app are now on Class Dojo.                         

 

 Reminders and Up and Coming Events; 
28.7.21 MHWB/RSE Day 
A letter has been sent out via Class Dojo/Email with details of 
what the children will be doing during the day. It will be a 
non-uniform day but we would like the children in Years 1 to 
6 to wear at least one item of clothing that is the colour of 
their House Team. 
  McGonegall – purple Snape – black 
  Lupin – red  Dumbledore – blue 
    28.7.21 School closes for the Summer Break. 
     8.9.21  School opens to the children. 

         Celebrations: Weekly winners 
 Stars of the Week DOJO Champions 

EYFS Kathy & Harriet Heidi & Jaxson 
Year 1 Lewis Brody 
Year 2 Freddie Zakk 
Year 3 Harrison Amelia 
Year 4 Cory Sam & Majka 
Year 5  Logan Kian 
Year 6 Whole class Harry 

 

WF Happy Healthy Holidays 
If your child is eligible for income related free school 
meals, you can book them a place on the Happy Healthy 
Holidays programme during the summer holidays. There 
are lots of activities on offer, including dance, pottery, 
climbing wall, football, rugby, family picnic days, cricket, 
archery, arts and crafts, cooking and much more! For 
more information, you can visit the website below 
https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/schools-and-
children/happy-healthy-holidays  or have a look at the 
flyers on Class Dojo.  

 


